
From:
To: Adkins, Carla
Subject: Change of use to The Prestbury Sports Bar, The Close, Warminster.
Date: 25 May 2021 10:22:18

Dear Ms Adkins,

I wish to raise my objections to the change of use application at The Prestbury Sports Bar, 
under the heading of Prevention of Public Nuisance.
I own the land immediately adjacent to the area that the application details, and I am due to 
start building on this site which is immediately behind the Old Fire Station.This change if 
allowed to proceed would form a public nusissamce to the residents of these new dwellings 
that have had planning permission for many years.

The reason I believe this would cause public nuisance to these residents and have a 
detrimental effect on them is due to the fact that these dwellings have been designed as 
starter homes and will more than likely house young children. The noise and disturbance 
generated if the application is allowed to proceed will cause significant disturbance and 
stress to the occupants  of theses dwellings, not to mention the other residential properties 
in the area, including Kyngeston Court which is a residential home for the elderly.

It is my understanding that the decibel level generated at The Prestbury Sports Bar, has to 
be at a certain level as not to cause public nuisance., if this is correct, I fail to see how the 
outside space being used for live music and outdoor drinking will meet this criteria?

Yours sincerely,

Adam Jones

Mr Adam Jones
3 Lower Marsh Road,
WARMINSTER
Wiltshire
BA12 9PB

Adam Jones

mailto:carla.adkins@wiltshire.gov.uk

